Rafi Miah

From: Ellen Solomons NG
Sent: 18 February 2022 12:39

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy Yard development

I am Chair of the Vale of Health Society and | am writing upon behalf of the Society and myself in relation to the
current proposals for the Murphy Yard site.

The Vale of Health NW3 is an enclave situated in the middle of Hampstead Heath. We tend to work closely with the
Heath & Hampstead Society, whose aims we share, in relation to conservation issues and particularly matters
affecting Hampstead Heath.

The Vale of Health Society has seen the objections which the Heath & Hampstead Society have made in relation to
the current proposals for Murphy Yard and wish to adopt those objections in full.

Yours sincerely

Ellen Solomons

Chair Vale of Health Saciety



